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Afshan Ahmed  18760 Period of 
office 

meeting invitations  meetings attended  apologies 

Alma Park Primary School 05/05/21 - 
04/05/25 

10 10 0 

Michael Coates  20847 Period of 
office 

meeting invitations  meetings attended  apologies 

Alma Park Primary School 01/09/22 - 
31/08/26 

10 8 2 

David Cooke  14251 Period of 
office 

meeting invitations  meetings attended  apologies 

Alma Park Primary School 19/10/17 - 
18/10/25 

10 9 1 

Grace Dobson Hughes  19039 Period of 
office 

meeting invitations  meetings attended  apologies 

Alma Park Primary School 24/06/21 - 
23/06/25 

9 6 3 

Samantha Howell  14259 Period of 
office 

meeting invitations  meetings attended  apologies 

Alma Park Primary School 10/02/22 - 
09/02/26 

6 5 1 

Fran Jones  20848 Period of 
office 

meeting invitations  meetings attended  apologies 

Alma Park Primary School 30/06/22 - 
29/06/26 

6 6 0 

Khadija Kalsoom  18828 Period of 
office 

meeting invitations  meetings attended  apologies 

Alma Park Primary School 18/05/21 - 
17/05/25 

6 6 0 

Hannah Mchugh  14252 Period of 
office 

meeting invitations  meetings attended  apologies 

Alma Park Primary School 23/05/19 - 
22/06/23 

6 6 0 

Steve Parkinson  21569 Period of 
office 

meeting invitations  meetings attended  apologies 

Alma Park Primary School 13/12/22 - 
12/12/26 

2 2 0 

 

Sameed Rezayan  20949 Period of 
office 

meeting invitations  meetings attended  apologies 

Alma Park Primary School 01/09/22 - 
31/08/26 

8 3 5 

Richard Williams  14253 Period of 
office 

meeting invitations  meetings attended  apologies 

Alma Park Primary School 01/09/21 - 12 12 0 
 

 


